
 

 

 

October 15, 2012 

Via Web Filing 

 

 

Mr. Richard Willis, Executive Director 

Oregon Public Utility Commission 

550 Capitol Street, N.E. 

Suite 215 

Salem, OR 97301-2551 

 

RE:  Bandwidth.com CLEC, LLC Notice of Address Change 

 

Dear Mr. Willis: 

 

Please accept this letter as official notice that effective this date, Bandwidth.com CLEC, LLC has moved 

to a new location. Please address all correspondence to: 

 

Lisa Jill Freeman, Vice President & Regulatory Compliance Officer 

Legal Department 

Bandwidth.com CLEC, LLC 

Venture Center III - 5
th

 Floor 

900 Main Campus Drive 

Raleigh, North Carolina  27606 

 

  Telephone: (919) 439-3571 

  Facsimile: (919) 238-3571 

  Email:  ljfreeman@bandwidth.com 

 

Should you have any questions regarding this response, please contact me at 407-740-3031 or 

sthomas@tminc.com. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Sharon Thomas 

Consultant to Bandwidth.com CLEC, LLC 

 

cc: Lisa Jill Freeman - Bandwidth.com CLEC 

file: Bandwidth.com CLEC - Oregon - Other 

tms: ORx1201 
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